
Feilding Christmas Lunch

Manchester House had an
information table displaying the
positive contribution we make to
our community as well as our
various programmes. This was
manned for us by Nigel Ramsden
It provided a fantastic opportunity
to engage with locals and spread
the word about our what we do.
Be sure to keep an eye out for us
at future Farmers Market and at
our Senior Hub Senior Expo,
Friday 25th October 10am - 2pm
Civic Centre Feilding

Did you see us at the Farmers Market?
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Please donate to 
support families in 

our community 

www.manchesterhouse.co.nz

Manchester House 
Annual General

Meeting
Where: Senior Hub

14 Bowen Street
When: Wednesday
30th October 2024

6:30pm
Reminder to all members to pay their Membership fee.
If you would like to become a member please enquire

reception@mhss.org.nz  06 3237191

Do you know someone who will be spending
Christmas alone or is struggling during this time?
If so, we invite you to join us for our Community

Christmas Lunch.
Tickets are available for purchase at

Manchester House, 68 Aorangi
Street. Each ticket costs $5pp.

For more information
 contact Jacqui 3237191

If you would like to Volunteer please contact Jacqui.



www.manchesterhouse.co.nz.

That Manchester House hosts a support
group for adults with ASD and ADHD.

This group meets every second Tuesday,
with the next session scheduled for
October 22, 2024, from 10:30 AM to
12:00 PM. Everyone is welcome! For

more details and to express your
interest, please reach out to Sarah @

socialworker@mhss.org.nz.

We have something quite exciting in the
works for next year! It's currently under

development, so stay tuned for
updates.

On behalf of Manchester
House, we would like to
express our sincere gratitude
to all the amazing individuals
who come in to donate. Our
community is filled with
amazing people who give so
selflessly. We appreciate
those who kindly bake and
cook for us to share with
others. We also give our
thanks to those who bring
fresh produce from their
gardens, as well as to
everyone who donates meat,
and our wonderful group of
knitters who help keep our
community warm. All these
humble individuals ask for
nothing in return for their
generous contributions.
They truly are the gems of
our community.


